
 

 

Final Ledger 
School has concluded for the 2019-2020 school year and this will be the final ledger for the year. 
 

Move Up Day Awards - Posted Monday, June 8th  
The move up day awards, normally handed out at the move up ceremony to conclude the school year, 
will be posted in video form on the school website on Monday, June 8th.  Awards for ultimate warrior in 
each grade as well as classroom awards chosen by teachers will be presented to students at this 
time.  Each student who receives an award will be able to get the award when we are able to return to 
the school building in the 2020-2021 school year.  Please go to the website Monday 
afternoon www.boyslatin.org and watch the awards video to see the students who earned awards.     
  

Warrior of the Week 
This Week’s Warrior of the Week is our final recipient for the year.  This student was nominated by 
a teacher for his leadership in conversations surrounding the death of George Floyd and the 
nation-wide protest that have followed.  He not only offered insight and thoughtfulness during the 
student conversation but researched additional information to respond to questions that were 
raised by classmates during the discourse.  For the brotherhood of being an advocate for the value 
of black lives, for his scholarship to research further to educate peers, and his integrity to model 
leadership, I take great pleasure in announcing Landis Bennett as our Warrior of the Week. 
  

Warrior Shout Out 
A huge congratulations to Hasim Custis-Miller who was accepted to participate in the John 
Hopkins University Gun Prevention Program.  We are excited for Hasim to represent Boys’ Latin in 
that important program. 
  

Final Report Cards and Summer Credit Recovery 
Grade will be finalized for the year on Tuesday, June 9th.  Report cards will be mailed out the 
following week.  Please keep an eye out for report cards arriving the week of June 15th.  In the 
report cards will be clear instructions for summer credit recovery if your student failed a course 
and needs to recover a credit in the summer.  
  
Please keep an eye out for your student’s report card.  If it has not arrived by Monday, June 
22nd please reach out so we can get you this important information about yours student’s 
academic progress. 
  

http://www.boyslatin.org/


 

 

Summer Credit Recovery will be virtual and will run from June 29 – July 23rd.   
  

Year End Parent Survey 
Please take a moment to take the year end parent survey by clicking on the link below.   The 
survey is designed to get individual feedback on the Boys’ Latin of Philadelphia experience  from 
the parent perspective. Your responses will serve to inform goal-setting for our school. Your 
perspective and input are greatly valued and we genuinely appreciate you taking the time to help 
our school improve by taking this survey. 
https://forms.gle/n5iALFrDTzUrTASq7 
  

English Department Summer Reading 
To ensure that our students continue to learn over the summer vacation, all students will be 
expected to complete summer reading assignments. Students are learning about the choices and 
assignments in their English classes in the coming weeks. 
 
Students should be prepared to submit their work through Google Drive “Class of 20xx” page. If you 
have any questions, please contact englishdept@boyslatin.org.  You can see the attached flyer to learn 
more about the books available for summer reading. 
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